
 
Go to the link to The Journal Gazette article  from Wednesday, February 13, 2013. 
 
http://www.journalgazette.net/article/20130213/LOCAL/302139982 
 
The map shows a portion of our Bloomingdale area  that is included in the study of rivers. 
 
As a community, we need to take an active interest in the rivers.  We need to keep our  
properties looking good and keep the streets and sidewalks safe and walkable.  
 
Let’s show the city that we are a proud neighborhood that wants to share our part of the 
city with ALL CITIZENS!   
 
We want to welcome people to the “Heart of the City”, a place where our Bloomingdale 
Neighborhood is located. 


